
वन प्रशिक्षण अकादमी हल्द्वानी राखंडास े ए     वनडक्षक प्रशिक्षार्थियों क  दौड  की रडपोर्ि 
Report of the visit of Forest Guard Trainees from Forest Training Academy, 

Haldwani, Uttarakhand  (06.06.2023) 

 

A group of forty two forest guard trainees from Forest Training Academy Haldwani, 

Uttarakhand visited ICFRE-HFRI, Shimla on 6
th

 June, 2023.  In the beginning, Dr. 

Joginder Singh Chauhan, CTO Extension Division extended warm welcome to faculty 

members and Trainee Forest Guards of academy and informed about programme.  Dr. 

Sandeep Sharma, Director In-charge advised forest guards to play important role in 

forest conservation as they are important link between people and department. 

Further, he also stressed that forest field functionaries should document biodiversity 

and maintain its record so that information can be used for planning and management 

of forests. Dr. Vaneet Jishtu, Scientist-E informed trainees about research and 

development activities of the institute. He also acquainted trainees about altitude wise 

vegetation of northwestern Himalayan region through pictorial presentation. Dr. 
Jagdish Singh, Scientist-F & Head Extension division explained  the aims and objectives 

of the Mission LiFE and advised Forest Guards trainees to act as nodal persons for 

disseminating the information and creating awareness about mission life among 

masses. 

 

 

  
  

 

 
 



  
 

  
 

 


